Lutton Parish Council Meeting Monday, 9th July, 2018 at 7pm Village Hall

PRESENT: Mr George Raby, Mrs Carrie Walsh, Mr Ivan Head, Mr Chris Cowdery,

Apologies: Mr Stephen Long

Minutes of previous PC meeting read, agreed and signed

Play Area: Hedge to No 1 The Old School planted and irrigation placed along the edge to feed each plant – all curtesy of Stephen Long

Risk Assessment has been carried out and papers signed and agreed.

Two extra waste bins required to help people to dispose of their rubbish.

Grass cutting – maintenance and fuel – Invoices from Alan Parker = £68.26 cheque raised.

Road Signs – waiting to hear from Northants CC reference cost. They have said grants are available!

Defibrillator – Cost from £1,500 - £2,500 – Village Hall Committee willing to have it situated at the VH. Funding is available and also Stephen Long (Lutton Farm) and the Lutton Charity in Need have offered help.

Police Checks: Carrie will make a request to Northamptonshire Police to have checks carried out on speeding through the village.

Broadband-Gigaclear – connections delayed to later in the year.

Requests to have AGMs, Parish Council Meetings advertised more widely

Next meeting 10th September, 2018

REF: LPC-07/18